William Holmes

From: Bell, John [John.Bell@courts.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2011 10:32 AM
To: William Holmes

Cc: Nutting, Jan; McDougall, Regina
Subject: FW: Becca Red Letter 03-01-11.docx
Attachments: Becca Red Letter 03-01-11.docx

William — Please see attached letter from Ramsey, which explains the need for this amendment. The problem was we
sent this letter a follow-ups to you only to find out we have been sending them to the wrong email address. For some
reason, we never received a bounce-back to alert us that the email wasn’t being delivered. I'm sorry for the
inconvenience, but we do need this signed today to cover this fiscal year. | believe all counties have signed this third
amendment. Thanks. John.

John E. Beli, Contracts Manager
Administrative Office of the Courts
1112 Quince Street SE

PO Box 41170

Olympia, WA 98504-1170

360-704-4029 {M,W) (Olympia Office)
360-704-4051 (Tu, Th, F) {Seattle Office)
360-956-5700 (Fax)




